

DHA 3/12//25 Agenda

Location – Time – 6:30PM

1. Confirmation of Attendance of Executive Board Members - All in attendance
2. Secretary & Treasury Reports - approved
3. Old Business
 - a. Try-Outs open after this meeting.
 - b. Add new code of conduct.
 - c. get times from Jamie
4. New Business
 - a. Uniform proposal
 - i. Getting quotes from a few vendors
 - b. Coach Evaluations
 - i. Send out a reminder
 - c. Player Evaluations
 - i. Coaches are working on them
5. Committee Reports
 - a. Registrar
 - i. HS sold out - letting two last ones in
 - ii. Everything sold out except 8U
 - b. Marketing
 - i. Tournament photos being posted
 - c. Scheduler
 - i. Solidify tryout schedule
 - d. A & B league commissioner
 - i.
 - e. High School OHSL
 - i. Election last night,
 - ii. New president is Michael Chicarion
 - iii. Vice President - Scriven King
 - iv. Terms start beginning of April
 - v. Players are petitioning for release from their districts.
 - f. Sergeant At Arms
 - i. no report
 - g. Coaching Director
 - i. Providing coaching recommendations by Sunday.
 - h. Webmaster
 - i. Equipment Manager
 - i. Need to get name and email when people register for equipment
 - ii. need new equipment for next season
 1. goalie stick
 2. small helmets
 3. black pucks
 4. We need to collect the extra neck guards from coaches
 - iii. see if we can find a couple pairs of larger pants
 - j. Volunteer Coordinator
 - i. Needs email address
 - k. Fundraising Coordinator
6. Questions/Comments from Members & Guests

- a. McLachlan - 8U coach
 - i. very large skill gap
 - ii. Other organizations have two white teams and 2 blue teams so we had to just keep playing same team over and over
 - iii. Suggesting putting the true entry level kids on their own team and keep them out of BTHL so they don't have to play teams with significantly higher talent.
 - iv. Maybe try to make a mini league with beginners
 - b. Wyrick fundraiser
 - i. Some families donated money but others didn't participate. So those that raised more money essentially paid for those that didn't
 - ii. We need to make it clear that fundraising goes into a pot, not per individual.
 - c. Cameron Stegall
 - i. Doesn't think A2 got the same development as A1.
 - ii.
7. Next Meeting - April 9, 2025 Woodbourne Library 6:30PM